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      February has finally arrived and with it a little more daylight and sunshine.  

As all of you are now aware, the district calendar has been cut by 11 instruc-

tional days.  Please know we will continue to provide quality instruction and 

make sure to focus our energies on making the most of each school day.                  

Please help us by making sure your student gets to school each day, on 

time, ready to learn.  Planning family trips during cut/vacation days is very im-

portant as the daily instruction in our classrooms is impossible to make up.  By 

working together, we can make the best of these challenging times.  Thank 

you for all you do to support your students success. 

~ Stephanie 
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This Month’s highlights 
 

• Presidents day 

• Feb. 17th to 22nd 

• Cookbook sale 

• Late Start Feb. 25 

• Singing Telegrams 

• 6 thru 8 field trip 

• Vision screening 

• Chinese New year  

• Girl’s basketball Games 
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Lucas 

Homework ClubHomework ClubHomework ClubHomework Club—ReminderReminderReminderReminder    

Homework club is for students who are 

in need of help or a quiet place to do 

their daily homework.  Students should 

not stay after school if they do not have 

an assignment to work on while at homework club.   Stu-

dents who stay after school without work will be asked 

to call home and be picked up.  
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  February 
16th is the 
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Mrs. Boehm's homeroom students will 
soon be delivering both Candy Grams 

and Singing  

Valentines to staff and students at 
Applegate school. Grams 

will be available for students 
to purchase during lunch. 

The cost is $2.00 for a candy 
gram, or $3.00 for a singing 

gram. 

Valentine Grams 

CookBooks 

Are HERE!  
 $10  

each 

 Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri  

  1 Valentine     

Grams for 
sale until 

2/11 

2 3   Girls’ BBall 

@ Sacred Heart 

4  

 7 Girls’ BBall 

   @ Ruch 

8 9 PTSG  

   Meeting 

10 Girls’ BBall 

@New Hope 

Vision Screening 
K, 2nd,5th 

11 Last day to       
buy Valentine 

Grams! 

 

 14 Girls’ BBall 

    @ Home 

Valentines’ Day 

15 16 Girls’ BBall 

     @ Home 

17  No School 

    Cut Day 

18  No School      

     Cut Day 

 

 21 No School 

Presidents’              

Day 

22   No School    

Cut Day  

23 Girls’ Bball 

    @ St. Mary’s 

24 25 6-8 Field          

Trip  YMCA 

Late Start 

 

 28      
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The Art & Nature Group needs help turning and spreading a large com-post pile.  They are in need of some-one with garden machinery. If you or 
someone you know can help, 

please call the office.        
Thanks!   

Mrs. Yerby’s class will be doing lots of activities 
revolving around the Chinese New Year, which be-
gins on Feb. 4th  (which is also the first day of the 
Lunar New Year) and lasts for 15 days! 

Can you Can you Can you Can you 
Help?Help?Help?Help?    






